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President’s Message 

    Hello! 

Well… it’s official! Halloween is 
over and now the holiday season 
is revving up. The weather is 
cooler and the leaves are falling. 
Here comes the pumpkins, 
cornucopias, turkey dinners and 
most importantly….the Quilt Grab!  
Remember to bring your quilts to the November meeting. We will 
need lots of quilts this year. Elisa & Dianne, Joy and Lynn, and 
Marlene and Darlene are house leaders and will be competitively 
grabbing your quilts for the homes. It is always a fun night. The forms 
are with this newsletter.  
The Home Tour committee has been hard at work behind the scenes 
gearing up for the biggest fundraiser of the year for our guild. We will 
have lots to share with you at the November meeting and will be 
looking for lots of help from each and every member. This event truly 
takes a village! 
I understand that we have volunteers for all of the guild duties for next 
year, including that of treasurer. Thank you, Joy! And a great big, 
gigantic, colossal, humongous THANK YOU to everyone who 
stepped up to take positions for next year. I am overwhelmingly 
grateful for all of the time and energy that is donated by our amazing 
ladies to maintain and improve our guild. We are small, but we are 
mighty! As I always say….it’s not quantity, but quality!!   
I heard that the President’s Challenge was a huge success and I am 
thrilled at how many entries there were. Thank you so much for 
participating! I’m looking forward to seeing the November newsletter 
and the pictures of all of the amazing quilts!  
 
            Hugs and stitches! 

              Darlene, 
                PNQG Co-President 
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2017 CHRISTMAS QUILT 

  

 

 

     Many members helped make this beautiful 

Christmas Quilt. You may already have your name in 

the bucket, if you worked on this! 

 

     Bring your money to the November & December 

meetings to buy a chance to win this queen sized 

Christmas quilt with matching shams. The drawing 

will be at the December meeting. This opportunity is 

for guild members, only.  

 

This Month’s Meeting 
From Carol Gaines and Elisa Gurley, Programs 
   

     Our November guild meeting will be the “quilt grab” for 
the December Home Tour. Members bring their favorite 
quilts which will be displayed in our host homes in 
December. We need so many quilts to decorate these 
homes, so don’t hesitate to bring several. The house leaders 
will set up tables, quilts will be held up, and the leaders will 
claim the ones they want in their respective home. The 
guild has labels (found in the newsletter) that need to be 
filled out for each quilt submitted. Each member should 
record the location assigned to each of their quilts (again 
see the forms). If you are a newer member, don’t hesitate to 
team up with an experienced member to help you. It’s a 
night of fun to see the wide range of beautiful quilts made 
by our guild. The quilts will be returned at the December 
dinner party.  

2018 Board Positions  

Posted for Voting      

Refreshments: 

      Flo Souza 

     Sara Arnold 

  Carrie McGuire 

        Icky Orr 
 

 

     Door Prize: 

     50/50 Drawing 

What to Bring 
 

 Quilts for the Home Tour 

 Money for 50/50 Drawing 

 Sew and Tell 



Last Month’s Meeting      
 

 
 

Leah Zebler 

        

     
 

President’s Challenge: Make a Quilt From a Guild Book 
 

      
 

    

 



     
                                                                                                                                                                                    1st Place, Beth Stanton 

 

      
 

Other Meeting Happenings  

    

 
  

SEW & TELL 

     



     
 
 

QUILTS of VALOR  

   

 
FUTURE MEETINGS/PROGRAMS and WORKSHOPS 

 

 December 12 – Annual Christmas Party and return of quits      
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